
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

Attendance this week has been 99% which is great.  
Let’s aim for 100% next week! 

 
 
Here are a range of photos from our first week of Elements Primary School…….lots of investigating, 

sharing, building and fun going on! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


